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Comments: Regarding roadside logging of fire killed trees following 2020 wildfire - 

 

Forest Service scientists should make the decision as to whether a tree is pose a hazard and needs to be cut,

The decision to cut should not be left to logging companies as their inherent interest is to profit from cutting as

many trees as possible

 

Move cut trees into nearby aquatic habitat as much as possible to enhance fish habitat, rather than send them to

mills for $ to logging companies

 

Where the forest has experienced low severity burns, logging should NOT occur

 

Also, open the Willamette National Forest for public use, except those locations where public safety remains a

concern. 

Thank you

 

 

 

 

 


